
Brand New Day and Central Health are moving their agent contracting 
and certification process to Bright HealthCare’s existing sales system. 
What does this mean for you? This means that any agent who is 
appointed with Brand New Day and/or Central Health Plan will need to 
contract with Bright HealthCare in order to remain appointed with one or 
both of the carriers. The new contract will align you under Team Alvarez 
for Brand New Day, Central Health and Bright HealthCare. 

If you are currently appointed with Brand New Day and/or Central 
Health, you will receive an Onboarding Invitation from Bright Health in 
the next 48 hours. The email will contain a link and login information 
to begin your contracting. The Onboarding process also includes the 
2023 certification. The training will satisfy 2023 certification for all three 
carriers. The other exciting change is that beginning in 2023, agents will 
now have the option to be paid direct by the carrier. When completing 
your onboarding, you will want to select “I pay myself” and include a copy 
of your voided check.

Please use the guide to help you navigate through the Bright HealthCare 
contracting process. If you have any questions or you would like 
to contract with these carriers, please reach out to contracting@
teamalvarez.net. 


